
 
 

Richard Geller Annual Math Team Coaches Meeting  
 

 

To:  Current and Future High School Math Team Coaches,  

 

 
On Tuesday, November 4, 2014, Professional Development Day, the New York City Interscholastic Math League 

(NYCIML) will be sponsoring a citywide High School Math Team coaches’ workshop at Stuyvesant High School.  

For schools that already have a math team or are considering creating a math team/math club, principals and 

assistant principals of mathematics are invited to send coaches/advisors to these all day workshops.  Materials 

provided will be valuable resources. The program will include presentations on starting a math team, enrichment, 

recruitment, problem solving and other related topics. 

 

Last year, we had a great turnout with over fifty coaches and five exceptional speakers. With your assistance, we 

hope to continue this tradition of excellence.  

 

Please send your coach/advisor to this worthwhile staff development activity.  

 

Location:  

Stuyvesant High School  

345 Chambers St.  

New York, NY 10282  

Room 407 

 

Registration: 

If you will be sending one or more people to the November 4th
 workshops, please register at our Eventbrite site 

according to the following instructions:  

 

1. Go to:  www.nyciml2014.eventbrite.com 

2. Type in the password: nyciml2014 

3. Select the number of tickets and click “Register” 

4. Type in the required information and the ticket will be sent to your email 

5. Print the ticket and bring it with you to the meeting on Tuesday, November 4th 

 

Please register no later than Tuesday, October 28, 2014. If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at 

exec@nyciml.org.  

 

 

Thank you! 

NYCIML Executive Committee  

Stuyvesant High School Department of Mathematics 

http://www.nyciml2014.eventbrite.com/
file:///C:/Users/Maryann/Downloads/exec@nyciml.org

